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Friday 22nd November 2024 
Letter 11 
 
  
 

Monday 25th November  Areté Trustee visit  
3.20pm Y3-6 KS2 Mr Scaife Sports club  
3.20pm Y3-6 Drumming after-school club  

Tuesday 26th November 11.00am Service children’s champion to visit service children  
17.45 Governor meeting  

Wednesday 27th November Y4/5 Swimming 
Craft club after school 
6.00pm Karate Club (external provider) 

Thursday 28th  November  Y1/2 Mr Scaife after school sports club 3.20-4.15 
6.00pm FOBS wrapping evening  

Friday 29th November  My Darcy After School Football club  
KS1 Celebration assembly  

 

The weekly letter is now also on the school website under the newsletter tab.  
 

Attendance for each year group this week is:  Well done this week to Year 5 for the highest 
attendance in school! 
 
Please remember to call us before 9.00am if your 

child is absent. 
If you don’t contact us, we will call you and work 

down our contact list.  
If we still cannot contact you, we may come to your 

house to do a welfare check. 

Reception 98.8% Year 4 93.2% 

Year 1 94.3% Year 5 99.1% 

Year 2 94.7% Year 6 94.4% 

Year 3 81.6% Whole School  93.96% 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mr Dave Fenn  
Safeguarding Governor – Mr Richard Shuttleworth 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It has certainly turned much colder this week and it is lovely to see the children wrapped up appropriately. They 
were however, very disappointed that we didn’t have any snow!  
 
We have a lot of illness at the moment which is affecting both the children and staff. We have had numerous staff 
off this week ill and had to get cover where it was possible. Our children have been amazing adapting to the 
changes in their class.  
 
The children have started their preparation for Christmas performances and so may come home singing songs and 
have words to learn. Year 1-6, the expectation is that your child comes back for the evening performance. If your 
child is unable to come back for the evening performance, please tell us so that we do not give them a main role.  
 
Mr Fenn will be the point of contact on Friday 29th November when I will be absent all day for my Mum’s funeral.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

November Right of the Month 
Article 30 

You have the right to protection and freedom 
from war. 



ARETE LEARNING TRUST 
On Monday we are welcoming three trustees from the Areté Learning Trust to spend a morning in school with a 
focus on Behaviour and attitudes, which is something that came out really well in our recent inspection in April. 
They will be walking round school, going into classes and talking to governors, staff and children to find out more 
about Broomfield School.  
 
CHILDREN IN NEED 
Thank you for all your support for Children in Need, we made a total of £279.25 to donate, which is a fantastic 
amount.  
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR  
Thank you to everyone who attended the book fair and bought books. We get commission on the books sold to 
enable us to get books. We sold £497.00 worth of books, giving us £199.08 to choose books for school.     
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Fiona Sharp  
Headteacher  

FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Date Event 

Monday 25th November  Arete Trust School Visit 

Tuesday 26th November  Governor meeting 2  

Monday 2nd December  FOBS Christmas Elfridges  

Tuesday 3rd December  FOBS Christmas Elfridges  

Thursday 5th December  FOBS Christmas fair 

Tuesday 10th December  2.00pm Y1/2 Christmas performance 
6.00pm Y1/2 Christmas performance 

Wednesday 11th December  2.00pm Reception Christmas play 

Thursday 12th December  2.00pm Y3/4 Christmas performance 
6.00pm Y3/4 Christmas performance 

Monday 16th December  2.00pm Y5/6 Christmas performance 
6.00pm Y5/6 Christmas performance 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas dinner  

Thursday 19th December  Christmas parties 

Friday 20th December  Santa round the tree 
Break up for the Christmas holidays at 2.30pm  

Tuesday 7th January 2025 School opens for the start of the spring term.  

Wednesday 8th January  Y5/6 swimming competition  

Wednesday 22nd January  KS2 cross country competition  

Friday 31st January  English Hub advisor in school all day 

Monday 1st February  Group 1 Bikeability session Year 5 

Tuesday 4th February  Class photos  

Thursday 6th February  Group 2 Bikeability session year 5 

 


